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     At the August regular school board meeting, the Board approved bills, the preliminary budget, and new 
textbooks for junior high social studies. The number of regular school bus routes was reduced from five to four 
due to one less leased bus. Once the bridge is replaced in Durham Township, the school district will save 
approx. 890 miles per year on the Lacrosse/Durham area route. Updates to the support personnel salary 
schedule were approved. The Board approved a sub cook, a personal leave days request, and a resignation 
from the anticipated school psychologist. Student enrollment is a little above 200.  
      
     La Harpe School Board meetings are held at 7:00 p.m. on the third Tuesday of each month in Room 104. 
Agendas and approved minutes are posted on the website at laharpeeagles.org. 


